
JULY-AUG.

As our 2022 programs started, one of the first things that our
campers  saw as they drove up to camp, was our brand new roof!
As many of you know, this was a project that needed to be done
for quite some time. God not only provided money towards the
funds, but He also provided an excellent contractor who did a
wonderful and quick job! We are so very thankful for all of those
that gave. If you would like, you can still give towards the fund to
help us with the rest of the expense. 
               

PRAYER LETTER

GREETINGS! 

CONTACT US:

CODY . EMMETT
LENA . ELLIOTT

330-770-7779

CAMP AND  EVANGELISM MINISRTY

fernwoodchristiancamp@gmail.com
fernwoodchristiancamp.com

ADDRESS:
Fernwood Christian Camp

507 Braden School Rd.
Beaver Falls PA, 15010

Director: Cody Noseworthy

SENDING CHURCH:
Bible Baptist Temple

230 Lettie Ave.
Campbell OH, 44405

Pastor: Matt Ferguson

BECAUSE OF CHRIST,

The Noseworthy Family

PRAYER REQUESTS:
September 27th Pastor Fellowship 

Funds to expand facility 
To fill our  Winter and Spring


calendar to present the ministry. 

A Sight to See

Dining in Style 

Great Attendance 

Not only were we able to install our new roof, we were also
able to accomplish a HUGE makeover in our dining area. We
ripped out the old drop ceiling and we painted every surface
in the dining area. We hung new lights and recovered our
tables. This project could not have been accomplished without
the many volunteers who gave their time and resources to get
this done!. It was a huge undertaking that only cost us the
lights and paint! Praise the Lord for willing hands!
                

 
All of this work was not in vain! God sent over 140 campers
during our 3 weeks and we saw amazing things that only God
can do! Over 4 weeks of various programs, we saw 28 churches
participate and 58 first time campers. We also saw 12 precious
souls accept Christ as their savior 3 surrender their lives to the
Lord and countless other decisions were made! None of this
could have happened without your support whether in  prayer
or financial. God is so good to us!  Please continue to pray for
us as we have a mens retreat coming up and we begin the
planning for next years activities! 
               

SUMMER UPDATE

We pray that our letter finds you and your church well! We wanted to utilize this
months update as an opportunity to highlight what God has done this summer and
share some pictures of the improvements that many of you have either given towards
or have prayed for. Enjoy!  
               


